Bulletin Board Idea:  I Saw You on Facebook

Submitted by Ash Forrest, Southern Illinois University, Edwardsville
Almost all of my residents are on Facebook, and we even have a ‘group’ for our wing.  Although I do enjoy Facebook for it’s community building potential, I do understand that it can create problems.  I looked through all of my residents that were in the group’s pictures and found the goofiest ones I could find to save and print out. ‘I Saw You on Facebook!” reminds them that EVERYONE on campus has access to these pictures. Is this how YOU want to make a first impression? The board turned out VERY well, and I’ve kept it up for three months now! They love it! Make sure you include all of the residents you have that are on Facebook so no one is left out. 
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